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2 messages

Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us> Fri, Oct 10, 2014 at 8:08 AM
To: Regulatory members <regulatory@petro-fs.com>

Jeff & Ann,

I have reviewed the referenced Form 2A Oil & Gas Location Assessment and have the following
comments.

1)  Your Drilling Waste Management Plan indicates that the drill cuttings will be disposed of at a
COGCC approved mud field.  Please provide me with the Facility ID # for the mud field that
Extraction has been approved to use for disposal.

2)  Now that the Public Comment period has ended for this Form 2A Oil & Gas Location
Assessment, please send me a letter certifying that Extraction has complied with COGCC Rule
306.e.  If any meetings or consultations were held, please also let me know their outcome.  

Thank you.

-- 
Doug Andrews 
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist - Northeast Area

1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801
Denver, CO  80203
doug.andrews@state.co.us
303-894-2100  Ext. 5180

Jeffrey Annable <jannable@petro-fs.com> Mon, Oct 13, 2014 at 12:10 PM
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>
Cc: Ann Stephens <astephens@petro-fs.com>, Jennifer Grosshans <jgrosshans@petro-fs.com>

Hey Doug,

 

1)We are still working on the COGCC approved mud field information. This is the same case as the Carson and
Burnett. Would it be possible to do a COA for this pad as well?

 

2)Attached is the COGCC Rule 306.e. certification.

tel:303-894-2100%C2%A0%20Ext.%205180
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Thanks for your patience on the mud field information.

 

Sincerely,

 

Jeffrey Annable

Regulatory Technician

Petroleum Field Services LLC

Office: 303-928-7128

Fax: 303-218-5678

7535 Hilltop Circle

Denver, CO 80221

 

Use our resources to find yours!

Please Follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and LinkedIn!

 

Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message and attachments are only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain information that
is privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, distribution or
other use of this e-mail message or attachments is prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please delete and notify the sender
immediately. In addition, please be aware that any messages addressed to our domain are subject to archiving and review by persons other
than the intended recipient.

PThink green.

Please recycle and consider the environment before printing this email  

 

From: Andrews - DNR, Doug [mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us] 
Sent: Friday, October 10, 2014 8:08 AM
To: Regulatory members
Subject: COGCC Form 2A review of Extraction's Breniman 16-B location - Doc #400661174

http://www.petro-fs.com/
tel:303-928-7128
tel:303-218-5678
mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us


10/14/2014 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - COGCC Form 2A review of Extraction's Breniman 16-B location - Doc #400661174

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=6cde1142d7&view=pt&search=inbox&th=148fa633fad1c037&siml=148fa633fad1c037&siml=1490ab499a140597 3/3

[Quoted text hidden]
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